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Total	Hour	Contribution:		17.5	hours	
Hour	Breakdown:	
- General	Assembly	Meeting	(2	hours)	
- Executive	Accountability	(2	hours)	
- 2	Years	Eve	(9.5	hours)	
- Tabling	(4	hours)		

General	Assembly	Meeting	
It	was	great	to	see	everyone	after	the	holiday	break.	At	this	meeting,	we	met	our	new	Chair	
and	 watched	 a	 presentation	 by	 the	 Model	 United	 Nations	 club.	 We	 also	 had	 a	 very	
important	discussion	regarding	different	funding	avenues.		

Executive	Accountability	
This	month,	the	rest	of	the	committee	and	I	met	to	Qinalize	the	survey	that	was	sent	to	all	
members	of	 the	General	Assembly.	After	all	of	 the	 results	were	 Qinalized,	 I	met	with	both	
Sandeep,	 Vice-President	 Academic,	 and	 Hailey,	 President,	 to	 present	 them	 with	 their	
individual	results.		

2	Years	Eve	
I	really	enjoyed	the	2	Years	Eve	cabaret	that	happened	on	January	20th.	Before	the	event,	I	
was	 able	 to	 help	 decorate	 the	 SU	 cafeteria	 in	 order	 to	 help	 promote	 the	 event.	 Directly	
before,	 I	 blew	 up	 balloons	 and	 decorated	 the	 ballrooms.	 During	 the	 cabaret,	 I	 served	
appetizers	to	students	for	the	majority	of	the	night.	It	was	a	lot	of	fun,	and	I	hope	that	the	
event	grows	next	year.		

Tabling	
During	Club	Rush	Week,	I	tabled	for	four	hours	to	help	promote	the	ULSU	and	its	services.		

Thank	you,	

Laura	Bryan	
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